
 

 

 

 

 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST  

 

 

 

The Mauritius Chamber of Commerce & Industry (MCCI) is inviting potential firms to submit an 

Expression of Interest (EOI) to design and set up a business intelligence platform. 

 

The Goals and Objectives of the Business Intelligence Platform 

 

i. To provide a tool set for businesses in the SADC regions to absorb, organize, discover, 

and analyse data to reveal actionable insights that can help improve decision-making. 

ii. To reformulate business strategies to adapt to the new business eco system in the SADC 

region. 

iii. To develop a synergy among all economies of the SADC in terms of economic 

indicators, sectoral analysis, and to compare the competitiveness of sectors across various 

economies of the region. 

iv. To develop and create complementary synergy, investment & business opportunities 

between countries through G2G and B2B partnerships 

v. To develop a coherent regional cooperation and integration of the SADC region in terms 

of availability of concurrent business and economic statistics, trade, import and export 

statistics, data analytics to help countries to reposition themselves as centres of 

excellence in key sectors. 

To demonstrate the feasibility of the project within SADC, MCCI will undertake a pilot project 

for Mauritius with the help of UNDP. 

 

To that effect, prospective firms are requested to submit their EOI not later than Tuesday 17 

November by 4pm to mcci@mcci.org 

 

Only shortlisted firms will be contacted. 

 

The MCCI reserves the right not to go forward with a Request for Proposal on receipt of EOIs 

submitted. 
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